
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Sparx Maths homework has been running for 4 weeks now and we would like to say well done to the 34% of 
students in the school who completed 100% of their 30 minute weekly task.  

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that Sparx personalises your child’s homework, creating a 
weekly set of consolidation questions tailored to their level of understanding and pace of learning. The questions 
are designed to be achievable whilst offering the stretch that learners need to make progress.  

Your child’s homework is set on Mondays at 9am and due on Sundays by 9pm every week. We appreciate that 
you may want to keep track on your child’s progress to help encourage and support them in their learning. 
Therefore, from Monday 30th October, you will be able to see your child’s completion rate in a weekly email 
received direct from Sparx. 

This email will be sent to the priority email of the parent/carer we have recorded on our school system. Please 
ensure that this is up-to-date.  

If you would prefer not to receive emails from Sparx please opt-out using the QR code below and we will ensure 
your email contact details are removed from their system. 

https://forms.office.com/e/8AkB60AtNH     
 

 

We thank you in advance for your support to help improve your child’s understanding, success and confidence in 
maths.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss Burnett  

Head of Mathematics  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/8AkB60AtNH


 

 


